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27th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing with an update about the next stage of Saltergate Schools joining the Red Kite 
Learning Trust. As you are aware, the Department for Education has approved this 
proposal, and we now have a date of 1st April 2025 for completion of the process. 
 
This is very positive news for Saltergate and will enable us to move forward in building and 
strengthening our two schools and our offer to the local community. We are extremely 
excited to be joining a Trust whose values resonate with our own, and where we can work 
in partnership with other schools.  
 
We will keep you informed of any relevant information as we move towards this date, and 
please do let us know if you have any questions about the process. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 
 
Jo Hall 
Headteacher 
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